

International Neuropsychological Society

Robert A. Bornstein Ph.D. Executive Secretary

July 19, 2011

RE: Margaret Eagers / MERS

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to express my complete support and strongest possible recommendation for Mrs. Margaret Eagers regarding her conference management skills. She was responsible for managing the joint meeting of the International Neuropsychological Society and Australian Society for the Study of Brain Impairment which was recently held in Auckland. These are two not for profit scientific and educational organizations which have met jointly 4 times over the past 20 years. Mrs. Eagers managed our previous joint meeting in Brisbane, and was responsible for all aspects of meeting organization and logistics. Her effectiveness in running that meeting made her the obvious choice for running our recent meeting in Auckland. It is a testament to her organizational abilities that she was able to effectively manage this meeting which was not held in her own country. The meeting arrangements, hotel facilities, and support for the attendees were outstanding. We received numerous positive comments about the seamless and flawless execution of the meeting, which added substantially to the satisfaction of our members. Mrs. Eagers worked very effectively with the two scientific societies to coordinate and ensure that the needs of the scientific program and the organizational requirements were attended to.

I strongly recommend Mrs. Eagers to you. She is an accomplished professional who is extremely effective in all aspects of meeting planning and meeting management.

Sincerely

Robert A. Bornstein, Ph.D. Executive Secretary, INS